
   
     

   
 

 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 

   
 

 
 

 
   

  
 

   
   

 
 

     
     

 
   

 
 
 
 
 

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET 

W ASHINGTON,  D.C.  20503 

June 6, 2021 
Statement from Acting OMB Director Shalanda Young 

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled 
“Executive Order on Protecting Americans’ Sensitive Data from Foreign 

Adversaries” 

This executive order revokes and replaces Executive Orders 13942, 13943, and 13971 
and takes additional steps necessary to address the national emergency declared in 
Executive Order 13873 of May 15, 2019 (Securing the Information and Communications 
Technology and Services Supply Chain). Implementing this executive order would have 
no impact on costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this 
executive order include taking additional steps to address threats to the national security, 
foreign policy, and economy of the United States. Implementing this executive order 
would have no impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations and outlays, as well as 
on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-year fiscal period beginning in fiscal 
year 2021. The agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order include the 
Departments of Commerce, State, Defense, Justice, Homeland Security, and the 
Treasury; the Office of the United States Trade Representative; the Office of the Director 
of National Intelligence; the General Services Administration; and the Federal 
Communications Commission. 
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